NIAGARA FRONTIER TRANSIT METRO SYSTEM, INC.

TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT









April 1st, 2020 

RE:   Single Trip Punch Ticket Pass
TO:
All Operators/Ticket Inspectors 
Effective immediately, all operators will be seeing new gold foil single ride trip tickets in our system. 
When one of these passes is presented to a Bus Operator or Train Inspector the passes must be relinquished by the passenger and M-punched VOID by the Operator/Ticket Inspector. 

In the event that a M-punch malfunctions, please tear the pass in half and dispose of it. 

Please press key #2 on the farebox.
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William Lobuzzetta
Superintendent,
Transportation Service
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Must be M-Punched.
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